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HAPPY BIRD DAY: On Thanksgiving
day, Chef Marcos DeOliveira and has staff
prepared 8 delicions  feast featuring a
traditional MNew England Thanksgiving
menu, Several Marlborough Girl Scouts
volunteered their time to help serve dessert,
homemade pumpkin pie prepared by Pastry
Chef Brian Roderick.

A number of residents hosted friends and
family at New Horizons. Pictured left to
right, resident Lora Askinazi, a
Marlborough Girl Scout, an Askinazi guest,
and resident CHIT Askinazi enjoy dessert in
the Concord Dining Room.

HOLIDAY HAPPENINGS: The holiday scason is in full swing at New Horizons!
Activities Coordinator Amber Goldberg has planned a full slate of holiday events for the
month of December. Kick off the holiday season by enjoving the Hot Cocoa Bar every
Sunday in December at 11:00 AM in the French Village.

Building holiday parties began with the 370/Cottages party on December 12 and the 400 .97 s
party on December 15, 4200/Villas residents will gather on December 19 at 11:30 AM, while - f Lk };_-(ti

Memory Care residents will celebrate with family members on Christmas Day. iy

Holiday music fans have plenty of opportunities to enjoy some festive songs, including a '
sing-along with Marlborough Girl Scouts on December 15, Later that afternoon, the

newly reconstituted New Horizons Chorus gives a holiday concert in the Atrium, Joey B \\
-Bop will perform holiday music on December 17. Residents Sandee Valenti and Marie
Martin play holiday piano favorites on December TR And on December 22, St. Matthias o

Catholic Church Carolers arrive for a sing-along at 3:15 PM.

This year, Hanukkah begins on December 25. The menorah lighting kicks off at 4:00 PM in the Wayside
Theater and continues on each day of Hanukkah at the same time. All menorah lightings will take place in the
theater with the exception of Friday., December 27, when it will happen as part of the Shabbat Service in the
420 Theater.

Finally, join fellow residents to see out 2024 and prepare to welcome 2025 on December 31 at 2:30 PM in the

O"Connor Town Common. Enjoy hors d'oeuvres, champagne, white Russians, or soft drinks while listening to
music of the 19505-1970s with musician Jeff Jarvis,
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